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5th October 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
In Memory of Andy Cataldo  
 
Back in the summer, very sadly, we lost a valued member of staff.  Andy Cataldo gave over 24 years 
of dedication and service to Ely College as part of our Site Team.  Andy bravely fought a short illness 
and sadly passed away in June 2021.   
 
As a way of remembering Andy and in recognition of his hard work and dedication to college we 
have set up a WisePay service in which parents/carers and staff can donate in his memory.  Andy’s 
chosen charity was Home-Start.  Home-Start is a charity that works with families in the local 
community helping parents in the most challenging of times.  From donations and monies raised 
50% will go to Home-Start and 50% will go towards a school resource, as a legacy to Andy.  
 
This WisePay service will be open until 2nd November 2021 and we will share with you all the 
amounts raised and the resource we are able to purchase.  
 
Thank you for your valued support.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Simon Warburton  
Principal 
  
 
 


